Healthy Families making difference
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We frequently read about money being wasted or misused when meant to fund initiatives for those in need.

However, it is refreshing and welcome to learn about the many successes of the Healthy Families program, which is operating as intended and producing good results.

The Healthy Families program is funded by the Obici Healthcare Foundation, combined with state and city funds and in-kind donations.

The program, in its 11th year, provides help for new mothers, regardless of age, income or family status. Its aim is to teach parenting and coping skills for parents until the child enters kindergarten.

Family support workers help mothers by making home visits, checking to make certain the children on are target developmentally, making certain the children are receiving appropriate medical care, encouraging the mothers to read to the children and putting the mothers in touch with community resources.

The program graduated seven mothers and their children on Tuesday, who praised the program for making a difference in their lives and the lives of their children.

The Healthy Families program has discovered the recipe for operating a successful community program.

Healthy Families is making a difference in Suffolk. Congratulations on a job well done.

